
 
Dear parents,  
 
A reminder that tomorrow, Tuesday 16th May 2023, is Happy Shoesday!  
Children are welcome to wear any shoes they like to school to celebrate this day as part of 
Walk to School Week.  
If your child has PE on this day, and would like to bring a change of trainers in to wear for 
PE, they can do so. Please make sure they come into school in a named bag.  
If you can, we are asking for any small dona琀椀ons to be paid via ParentPay. Money raised 
will go towards future walking/cycling/scoo琀椀ng ini琀椀a琀椀ves.  
 
Thank you, 
Mr Saville 
 


